

September 13, 2024

Dear Parents and Friends,

We hope that you had a great week. We would like to share the following information with you:

## **Open House**

Thank you to all our families for attending our annual Open House. It was wonderful to see everyone walking the halls of LCS. We also extend our gratitude to the representatives from our local high schools, Uncas Health, and the Boy Scouts, Girl Scouts, and Cub Scouts for joining us and contributing to the event.

## Early Release/Teacher In-service Day

There will be an early release next Tuesday, September 17, 2024. This day is a teacher in-service day. Students will be dismissed at 1:00 p.m. Parent pick-up will take place in the designated areas. If there is any change in your child's normal pick-up routine, please be sure that the office is notified by noon.

### **Picture Day**

Mark your calendars! The LCS Picture Day will be next Friday, September 20, 2024. Please <u>click on this link</u> for more information.

### **Parent Pick-up**

If there are any changes to your child's daily pickup routine, please notify their teacher as soon as possible.

#### From the LCS PTO

Please <u>click on this link</u> for the information about the LCS PTO. Also, please <u>click on this link</u> for some highlights of what is planned by the LCS PTO for the 2024-2025 school year. The first skate night will take place on Tuesday, September 24th. Please <u>click on this link</u> for more information. Additional information can be found on the <u>LCS PTO Facebook</u> page.

### **Before-and After-school care**

Lisbon Central School provides both before-school and after-school childcare programs. For more details, click on this link here to learn more about these services.

## **High School Information**

Please <u>click on this link</u> for information about the upcoming Griswold High School Open House on Wednesday, September 25th.

## **Community Partners**

Please <u>click on this link</u> for upcoming events from the Griswold Recreation Department. The Lisbon Fall Festival Road Race will take place on Sunday, September 22nd. Please <u>click on this link</u> for the road race flyer. Please <u>click on this link</u> to register online for this event.

# **Healthy Hint of the Week**

Make it easier to get a full night's sleep. Blocking out unwanted noise, keeping your room cooler, and making sure your bedroom is dark enough are all ways to help perfect your sleeping environment.

Have a wonderful weekend. Christopher & Sal